
Agenda item 69b 
Dear Parish and Town Councils,  
  
  
The Royal British Legion ‘Lamp Post Poppies’ continue to be a success in local communities and on 
social media. I have already had a few enquires for orders of the event poppies for VE/VJ Day as 
people will be organising street parties and celebrations.  
  
In order to be organised, and to avoid a last minute panic trying to source the poppies, we thought it 
best to reach out to all the Parish Councils in Shropshire and Telford & Wrekin to see who would like 
to take part in this way.  
  
I’ll need to know how many poppies you would like to order, and based upon a donation of £3 per 
poppy I will send you an donation invoice with BACS or cheque donation options. I will require 
orders by the 1st May, so that I can get the order placed and delivered to you in time. I will also 
need an address on where to send the poppies to. 
  
Payments will be needed before the 1st August. I will be the contact for this, but once the money is 
banked it will be assigned to your district tally and I will be in communication with your local 
volunteers so they know what was raised in the area. You would then retain the poppies for next 
year.   
  
It is recommended that you speak to your local highways team on the rules and regulations for 
putting the poppies on lamp posts so that they don’t obstruct sightlines or place them on railings 
etc.  
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch via email or my number below 
  

 
  
  
Kind regards  
  
  
Jenny Robey 
Community Fundraiser – Shropshire  
Mobile: 07918 562902 
jrobey@britishlegion.org.uk 
  
RBL c/o Friends of the Flaxmill Maltings  
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